CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654.7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 92-30

FROM: Deputy Administrator
DATE: March 4, 1992
RE: Water Utility Bill Payments and Delinquent Accounts

The Planning and Utilities Commission has unanimously requested
that the payment due date for water utility bills be changed
from the 15th to the 20th day of each month. Bills are mailed
on or before the first day of each month.

The proposed revision in the delinquency schedule will allow
for extending the pavment due date to the 20th of each month
and clarifies City ©procedures to minimize losses from
delinquent accounts.

The proposed change to the sewer ordinance 1is to continue
continuity of practices of the two utilities.
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